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NEW OR RENEWAL OF BUSINESS TAX APPLICATION 
 
 

 On September 19, 2012, Governor Brown signed into law SB1186 which added a 
state mandated fee on any applicant for a local business license.  On October 11, 
2017, Governor Brown signed AB1379 extending SB1186 until December 31, 
2023 and increasing the amount from $1 to $4 as of January 1, 2018.  In addition, 
SB1186 requires the following information to be given: 
 
“Under  federal  and  state  law,  compliance  with  disability  access  laws  
is  a  serious  and  significant responsibility that applies to all California 
building owners and tenants with buildings open to the public. 
You may obtain information about your legal obligations and how to comply with 
disability access laws at the following agencies: 

 
 

 The Division of the State Architect at www.dgs.ca.gov/dsa/Home.aspx 
 The Department of Rehabilitation at www.rehab.cahwnet.gov 
 The California Commission of Disability Access at www.ccda.ca.gov.” 
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